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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2061 allocates five million dollars to the County Sheriff Public Safety Grant Revolving Fund 

from any monies not otherwise appropriated from the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority 

Revolving Fund (OMMA Revolving Fund) to assist local law enforcement in providing duties 

imposed upon the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority. The OMMA Revolving Fund is a 

revolving fund collecting agency fines and fees as well as tax revenue on medical marijuana, that 

only sends surplus collections to the general revenue fund. As this fund is not a general revenue 

fund, nor a guaranteed source of general revenue, there is no fiscal impact to the state budget. 

 

FY’24 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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